
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th August 2019 

 

To Parents of Pupils in P1 – P7 

 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

Dear Parent, 

 

You are invited to attend our Parent Information Evening to be held in school next Wednesday, 4th 

September 2019 at the following times – 

  

  6.30pm – Parents of pupils in P3 classes 

 

  7.00pm – Parents of pupils in P1 + P7 classes 

   

  7.15pm – Parents of pupils in P6 classes 

 

  7.30pm – Parents of pupils in P2 classes 

   

  8.00pm – Parents of pupils in P4 & P5 classes 

 

At the above times you are asked to go to your child’s classroom where your child’s class teacher will be 

giving a talk on how best you can help your child during the forthcoming year. 

These meetings will take approximately 30 minutes.  (Children should not attend the information sessions) 

 

As a school we feel it very necessary that you are made aware of what is going on and I would ask that you 

make every effort to attend.  Please ensure you sign the ‘SIGN IN’ sheet which will be available at the 

classroom door. 

 

In the event of having a clash of times for your children’s year groups and no other family member 

being able to attend one of them, please go to your youngest child’s class meeting. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 


